NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Opportunity.

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Nebraska Hospital-Medical Liability Act. the
Nebraska Department of Insurance will conduct a public hearing concerning the surcharge

contribution rates of qualified health care providers to the Nebraska Excess Liability Fund for the
year 2019.

The hearing will be held on Thursday. November 8. 2018, at 1:00 p.m.. at the Nebraska
Department of Insurance, 1135 M Street, Suite 300, Lincoln, Nebraska 68508.

Dated this 5th day of October, 2018.
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